Mr C Blagg

Commission for the New Towns
Glen House

Stag Place Mr D J Ward
Victoria

LONDON

SW1E 5AJ

2579

DJIW/DS/4/0581/84

3rd October 1984

Dear Sir

USE OF LAND FOR TEMPORARY CAR PARK, LAND TQO THE SOUTH OF
HILLFIELD ROAD, REAR OF 21-~43 MAYNARD ROAD, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to the planning application (Reference No 4/0581/84/DJW)
received by the local planning authortty on 30th April 1984
concerning the above proposed development.

Following the meeting that representatives of the Commission had
with the Health Authority and the officers of this Council at the
Civie Centre on 1lth July 1984 an undertaking was given that the
application waa to be withdrawn. However, to date, no written
confirmation of this withdrawal has been received.

If I have not heard from you within 14 days of the date of this
letter then the local planning authority will regard your application
ag formally withdrawn.

Yours faithfully

CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER




